Sibbet, David
“

From: Gouin <m.korpi@cox.net>

Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 3:24 PM

To: Sibbet, David

Cc Neufeld, Darin; Armstrong, Jacob

Subject: Contesting the Concrete Crushing Plant on Mesa Rock Road
David,

I am writing to you with great concern in relation to the Concrete Crushing Plant on Mesa Rock Road (below Bear Rock
on west side of I-15). | implore that you do not approve this project and have listed the issues of concern below.

e Gas emissions for the use of heavy equipment including large/heavy trucks entering and leaving the facility.

e Dust emissions from these trucks and the raw materials they are hauling

e Noise from the operating of the machinery to crush, grind and screen and of course the noise of the heavy
trucks.

In closing this facility is not suitable to operate in a residential location and should definitely not be approved.

Regards,

Mary Korpi

Homeowner Jesmond Dene neighborhood





